
From: Karl Mah  
Sent: 12 April 2022 09:09 
To: Planning 
Subject: Response to planning application 2022/1187/T 
 
Hello, I write in response to planning application 2022/1187/T (felling of trees 
in the garden of 100-102 Albert Street). 
 
I live in the area (at 21 Delancey Street and 156 Arlington Road) and would like 
to say that it would be a real shame to fell these mature trees given the loss of 
greenery and impact on biodiversity and air quality. I would prefer other 
means to be exhausted first eg pruning before a decision is made to lose these 
trees forever. 
 
Thank you, 
Karl Mah 
 
 
 


